
 
 

 

 

23 March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Representation at County Level or Equivalent in Sport 

Sackville school like to recognise the sporting achievements of students who have made representation at 

county level or equivalent, in any sport. This is done in the form of recognition boards around the school 

with your child’s name, school year and sport they have excelled in.  

With this in mind, if your child is in year 9 or above, please could you advise me if you think they may qualify 

for this award and let me have the details by Friday 21 April 2023.  Please note that if your child has already 

received this award in previous years they will not receive it again as it is a ‘one time only’ award.  

When responding please email me at djohnson@sackvilleschool.org.uk providing the name of your child, 

their form group, the sport they are participating in and any further information you feel is necessary.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Johnson 
PE Technician 
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